
Chamber Music Benefit Concert
REPLY CARD

Name ______________________________________________________________
Address ____________________________________________________________
City ______________________ State ___  ZIP ______ Phone _________________
E-mail ____________________________  Add to e-newsletter?       Yes        No

      Yes, I will attend the benefit concert! Enclosed is my check in the amount of 
$_______ for ______ tickets.  
      
      I have also enclosed my additional donation of $______.

      Unfortunately, I cannot attend. However, I want to support the Pasadena 
Community Orchestra. Enclosed is my tax-deductible contribution of $__________.

* Please make checks payable to Pasadena Community Orchestra.

Reply cards must be received by Wednesday, March, 1st to ensure your seat at the 
concert. Please mail this reply card to the following address:     
    
    Pasadena Community Orchestra
          P.O. Box 92917
          Pasadena, CA 91109-2917

Since 1983, Founded by Wayne Reinecke

Orchestra

Presented by Pasadena Community Orchestra

Sunday, March 5th
2:30 – 5:00 p.m.

1375 Hull Lane, Altadena, CA 91001

Featuring Cathy Biagini
in “All Things Cello”

Celebrate the sonorous sounds of the cello as Cathy guides you 
through all things that include the deep, delectable, and 

sensuous cello. Assistance by members of the PCO cello section. 

Join us for wine and hors d’oeuvres at 2:30.
Following the 3:00 p.m. performance, 

meet the artists over dessert.

$60 admission per person ($70 at the door)

All proceeds benefit
The Pasadena Community Orchestra

For further information, please contact us at: 
publicity@pcomusic.org / 626-445-6708

Chamber Music Benefit Concert
You are cordially invited to attend the 6th annual

Limited seating available ~ RSVP online or with enclosed
reply card by Wednesday, March 1st

www.pcocello.brownpapertickets.com


